
From:  nicole kennedy  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 17:00 
Subject:  22131/A1 VWHDC LOCAL PLAN 
 
Dear Sirs, 
As residents of Culham, we object to the plan of road improvement to the 
A415/Abingdon bypass for the following reasons: 
 
1. environmental impact of road noise and congestion 
2. visual impact - crossing the Thames as it would have to be raised to 
cross the flood plains 
3. Disturbance to wildlife and aspect of the Thames Path and views of 
Abingdon 
4. It should also be noted that there is no funding for this project and so 
potentially the 'map' could blight the village for many years without ever 
being implemented. 
 
We do hope you consider these objections seriously in your deliberations. 
Yours faithfully, 
Rob and Nicole Kennedy 
13 the Green, Culham OX14 4LZ 




